From: Andrew Medlar [mailto:amedlar@chipublib.org] 
Sent: Monday, February 08, 2016 11:57 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: RE: Conference Travel Cost Query

Hi Steve,

I would like to report that I have just returned from speaking as part of a panel on behalf of CPL at the Educational Book and Media Association (EBMA) conference in Tucson, AZ, on February 4, 2016. The EBMA covered my travel, 2 nights of lodging, and meal costs, and there was no honorarium.

Thanks,

Andrew

_______________________________________________________

Andrew Medlar

Assistant Chief / Technology, Content, & Innovation

Chicago Public Library / 400 S. State St., Chicago, IL 60605
